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The Lumberyard Ribbon Cutting

Vermillion, SD., July 18, 2022 — The Vermillion Area Chamber & Development Company (VCDC) will be hosting a ribbon cutting ceremony for The Lumberyard, Vermillion’s newest lumber supplier and hardware store on Tuesday, July 26th at 3:30 p.m. The public is invited to join the VCDC and the staff of The Lumberyard at 1000 West Cherry Street for a short ceremony.

The Lumberyard offers lumber and building materials suitable for any construction project big or small. Lumber, cabinetry, windows, doors, paint, millwork—The Lumberyard provides everything you might need to make your next building project a success. Their building experts will help estimate project costs, and they even offer design services when you need a helping hand.

For more information about The Lumberyard ribbon cutting event, contact Melissa at Melissa@VermillionChamber.com or call the VCDC offices at 605.624.5571.
